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Minoshi Weerasinghe

From: John Hawes <John.Hawes@fire.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 28 April 2021 1:41 PM
To: Minoshi Weerasinghe
Cc: Fire Safety
Subject: Major Projects – New Request for Advice -SEAR's- Taronga Zoo Sydney Wildlife 

Hospital (SSD-17655146) (Mosman Municipality)

Minoshi, 
 
Thank you for your submission for the above development to Fire & Rescue NSW (FRNSW) for review and agency 
input. 
 
It is deemed that the proposal has limited scope and application in regard to fire and life safety, and as such FRNSW 
submit no comments or recommendations for consideration, nor any requirements beyond that specified by 
applicable legislation. It is requested that the Applicant undertake consultation with FRNSW should more detailed 
information regarding the fire and life safety aspects of the development (Taronga Zoo Sydney Wildlife Hospital) 
becomes available. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the above please contact the Fire Safety Infrastructure Liaison Unit, referencing 
FRNSW file number BFS21/1278. 
Please ensure that all correspondence in relation to this matter is submitted electronically to 
firesafety@fire.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Kind regards, 
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Superintendent John Hawes 
MANAGER FIRE SAFETY  
INFRASTRUCTURE LIAISON UNIT  
COMMUNITY SAFETY DIRECTORATE 
 
M: 0429 420 401    
PH. (02) 9742 7406 
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The information in this transmission may be confidential and/or protected by legal professional privilege, and is 
intended only for the person or persons to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this 
message you must not read, forward, print, copy, disclose, use or store in any way the information in this e-mail or 
any attachment it may contain. Please notify the sender immediately and delete or destroy all copies of this e-mail 
and any attachment it may contain. 

Views expressed in the message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of Fire and 
Rescue NSW (FRNSW). Use of electronic mail is subject to FRNSW policy and guidelines. FRNSW reserves the right to 
filter, inspect, copy, store and disclose the contents of electronic mail messages, as authorised by law. 

This message has been scanned for viruses. 

  


